
Update Sward/Platt Consolidation 7/7/2016 
 
The PUD has hired a new engineer to finish this project.  We are currently working with 
the engineer on the design of the configuration of the consolidation.   
 
Our plan is to have the Water System Plan and Project Report submitted to Department 
of Health (DOH), Drinking Water by August 8, 2016.  DOH has 60 days to review and 
comment. 
 
Other key target dates are: 
 
Start bidding process for construction:  January 9, 2017 
Construction starts:  March 1, 2017 
Completion of project:  March 31, 2017 


